
Subject: RE: Cedillo Meeting
From: Don Swartz <donswartz@cox.net>
Date: 11/30/2017 09:43 AM
To: 'Darin' <darin@lani.org>, "'Ana M. Ricardo'"
<mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>

Darin:

Thanks for your effort and follow through.

I am still interested in attending today.

I will see you at 1:45 PM at City Hall today, unless you wave me off.

Don Swartz

310-831-1297

From: Darin [mailto:darin@lani.org] 
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 9:36 AM
To: 'Ana M. Ricardo' <mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>; Don Swartz <donswartz@cox.net>
Subject: Cedillo Meeting

Hi Ana and Don,

Marc will not be attending the meeting today so it will be you two and me.  Don, I know 
that you have specific business to discuss.  And Ana, it would be a good time to discuss 
the dumping situation behind your location.  

Let me know what you think.  I am still interested in attending.

Darin French

Program Manager

Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative

800 S. Figueroa Street, Ste. 970

Los Angeles, CA 90017

213/627-1822 x13

213/627-1821 fax
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